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Ms.  Ranson                                                                                       RE:  YAV 20010024

I tried to make first contact with Janet Lincoln, yesterday the 27th after Lance Putz of CPS told me that she was appointed by the state to represent myself.  Her voice mail picked up, and I left a message for her to call me back. I just received a call from her office; with her assistant telling me up front that she had heard I do not want an Attorney Representing my interests at hearing scheduled 08/30/01 at 1:30 p.m.  I informed her that was incorrect, and to have Ms. Lincoln call me. 

Due to the short notice I received per this matter and scheduled hearing, the attorney I use, Mr. Roger Smith, telephone number 480 443-7600, when contacted by myself, informed me that he due to his own court commitments in Maricopa, County Superior Court, would not be able to make an appearance in this mater by or for the hearing scheduled 08/30/01 at 1:30 p.m.  

I am waiting for Ms. Lincoln, to contact me to discus this matter. Hopefully she will do so today or tomorrow at the latest.  I request, and would prefer council appointed from Maricopa, County, if possible, to be at hearing of 08/30/01 before Judge Anderson.

I was able to touch grounds yesterday with Ms. Bond, representing Robin Arrowwood, and Mr. Wilson, appointed council for my daughter Allyson.

I spoke with Linda Lacey this morning and she informed me that you are reviewing the maters per my daughter for administrative action on the part of CPS. I request Ms. Ranson, that you use your best efforts to facilitate return of my daughter Allyson, to be reunited with her father and sibling brother at their Mesa, Arizona home as soon as possible.  I have touched grounds with Mark Peterson, supervisor, Mesa CPS office.

                                                                                          Walter J. Burien, Jr.
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